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The Harrod family has been involved in
missions for over twenty years, with
nineteen of those years spent in Spain.
They pastored the Pentecostals of
Barcelona and worked together to plant
thirteen daughter churches. Nathan was
elected the General Superintendent of the
United Pentecostal Church of Spain in 2017,
overseeing "Vision 2020", which doubled
the number of churches in Spain from forty-
seven to ninety-four in five years. After
serving five years as the Superintendent of
Spain, Nathan was appointed Regional
Director of Europe. The Harrods continue
their service in Global Missions by
traveling monthly throughout the region,
casting vision, leading, and recruiting
missionaries for the continent of Europe.
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